
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
This week we celebrate with pride our amazing Year 6 children- Harry, Luke and Tallulah.  

SATs week for some is a rite of passage, for others it is an overwhelming fear but really it 

is just a snapshot. A confirmation of what we, your teachers, already know. They do not 

measure your friendships, how kind you are or how talented you are or the things you 

are most passionate about AND they do not stop you moving onto secondary school.  

It has been a pleasure to spend time with this trio this week and to share in their achievements and see how 

far they have grown. A big thank you to them for all their hard work and to Mr Winder too. Also, a big thank 

you to Miss Riley and to Mrs McQueen who have supported the process and made cake along the way.  

You might have seen Robin and Little Owl class out and about in Carnforth. They were looking at the High 

Street and asking local residents about changes they would like to see.  

We also welcomed in our lovely Governor Carrie Vale who brought in all her exotic pets and expertise to 

share with both classes to enhance our science learning on habitats, evolution and adaptation.  

Next week, we are going on a whole school survival day with our friends at Leighton Hall, which should be 

great fun. It is also the last swimming session for some for this year and our last Coach Gunn session too.  

 

As we move into the summer term, please can we remind you about snacks, water bottles      

and keeping ourselves safe in the sun.  

Snacks: Monday- Thursday the children can bring a sensibly sized healthy snack and on Friday they can bring 

a treat. There has been a lot of discussion about the ‘treat’. So, to clarify- SMALL treat size chocolate bars, 

biscuits or mini-bags of Haribos bags would count as does baked cupcakes and biscuits. We cannot allow   

lollies for health and safety reasons at anytime. 

Fruit is available during both playtimes and no child ever goes hungry.  

Water bottles are needed daily. The children do not have access to the water fountains any 

longer and we do not have the space to house a bottle for everyone. The children should be 

drinking throughout the day so it is as necessary for them to bring a water bottle as it is their 

coat or reading book. These should also include water or ‘weak juice.’ 
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Please also make sure your children have sun cream and a sunhat with them as the 

summer months approach, so we can take our learning outside and enjoy the 

weather safely.  

 

Gala season starts this weekend Caton on Saturday and Warton on Sunday, so fingers crossed for some sunshine 

and lots of fun too. 

Warmest Wishes 

Kathryn Brown 

 

 

  

In Swallow class this week we have been working on our Maths and 

English booklets, there was a mystery pirate case. Locke’s mum came 

to see us and I had a snake around my neck and held a Leopard 

gecko. Next week I am excited to go to Leighton Hall with everyone. 

Love Isla 

In Robin class this week we have been very busy, we went to Carnforth 

on the minibus to ask some questions, we have been drawing pictures 

of churches, we held Sammy the snake and Coach Gunn came to do 

some running. Love Alma  



 

 

Date Class Activity Items Required 

20/5/2024 Swallow PE with Dallam PE Kit (Outdoor) 

 Robin & Little Owls PE with Dallam PE Kit (Outdoor) 

21/5/2024 Year 2 / Swallow 

class 

Swimming  Swimming kit  

22/5/2024 All Outdoor Day at Leighton Hall Forest school kit— See 

letter 

23/5/2024 Swallow PE with Coach Gunn PE Kit  

 Robin & Little Owls PE with Coach Gunn PE Kit  

24/5/2024 All Closure after school for half term 27/5/24-31/5/24 

3/6/2024 Swallow PE with Dallam PE Kit (Outdoor) 

 Robin & Little Owls PE with Dallam PE Kit (Outdoor) 

4/6/2024 Year 2 / Swallow 

class 

Swimming  Swimming kit  

5/6/2024 Robin & Little Owls Forest School Session  Forest School Kit 

 All Sports Day from 1:30pm PE Kit 

6/6/24 Swallow PE with Superball Paul PE Kit 

 Robin & Little Owls PE with Superball Paul PE Kit 

 All ASC with Superball Paul 3:15pm-4:30pm—Letter to 

follow  


